
SBDM Committee Meeting 
March 16, 2022 

3:45 pm 
Minutes 

 

 

Dr. Garlitz called the meeting to order at 3:47 pm.   Committee members in attendance included Cindy 

Huseman, Dana Stanfield, Heather Birkenfeld, Nikki Wethington, Kimberlin White, Celina Brockman and 

Tracy Ramsey.   

In the SBDM’s capacity as the School Health Advisory Council, Dr. Garlitz presented the Wellness Plan for 

its annual review and the required triennial assessment.   In the triennial assessment, Nazareth School is 

meeting the goals of the Wellness Plan.  After discussion and proposed updates/revisions, Dr. Garlitz will 

prepare for a public hearing at the April board meeting to present the information. 

Dr. Garlitz gave an update on next year’s school calendar.  Draft #4 was recommended by the SBDM and 

approved by the Board at the March 9 BOE meeting. 

Due to multiple school conflicts, the next scheduled meeting will be Wednesday, May 11 at 3:45 pm. 

Tracy Ramsey has completed her tenure as a parent representative on the SBDM with her son preparing 

for graduation.  We will find a replacement for her. 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:15 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

_____________________________________ 

Dr. Kara Sue Garlitz, Superintendent/SBDM Chair 


